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Brennan, Charlotte

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Programme Officer
19 September 2018 11:19
'richardhawker'
RE: Breckland Local Plan - Hockering

Dear Mr Hawker 

With reference to your email received this morning, I can confirm this has been passed to the 
Inspector and the Council. 

The Council’s response to the Inspector is below:- 

The Council sets out its methodology for the 10% calculation in the Housing Topic Paper 
(EX.79) and in response to the Inspectors additional questions (CSA.1). The Council heard Mr 
Hawkers concerns at the hearings yesterday and provided a detailed explanation of the 
methodology to him over the break. The Council has no further comments to make on this 
matter and trust that the Inspector will consider the concerns raised by Mr Hawker in his 
deliberation of this issue. 

The Inspector has confirmed he has sufficient evidence to come to his conclusions on this 
matter and these will be set out in his final report.   

Please be aware the Inspector will not accept anything further on this issue. 

Regards 

Charlotte Brennan 

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 

DDI: 01362 656296 
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 

Please note from 1st September 2018 – My working days will be Tuesday-Friday only  

Advance Notice of Leave 25/9 – 28/9/18 


